TWIN SHORES NEWSLETTER - JANUARY 29, 2021
WELCOME BACK all of our owners & rentersl!!|

Ann Dolan hgs decided to start Bingo in February. The Bingo
machine had to be repaired & is now in working condition.

Karen Kroll & Susan Roeder have been meeting to see what we might be able
to do thls season, as far as soclal activities.

On January 6, 2021, Steve & Cathy Enneper's new home arrived| Very exciting
for all of Twin Shores!||

Mario Novi passed away on January 19, 2021. Mario & Pat moved to TS about 35 years
ago. Mario was an active member of our community for many years! He will be missed.

Jack Bush, rénting unit #5A has been .in & out of the hospital since he arrived on
Jan,1,2021. We are all hoping for a speedy recovery for Jack! It has been nice
getting to know Jack’'s sons.

SOCTAL ACTIVITIES:

BINGO MONDAY begins @7:30 pm, be there before 7:15.
CARDS TUESDAY @7:30 pm

TRIVIA WEDNESDAY @7:30 pm

POKER THURSDAY @7:00 pm

DOMINOES THURSDAY @7:30 pm

There will be a coffee in the clubhouse on Feb. 13th @9:00 am. All are welcome.
PLEASE wear a mask & social distance. A Social Committee meeting will.

Last year Karen Kroll collected items for the homeless. She distributed 23

one gallon bags last year from what all of you donated. She will be doing it again
this year!| Karen will put a green container in the clubhouse for items you would
like to donate, Lets try to double what we did last yearl!| The following items
needed:

Socks, Rain Poncos, Sunscreen

Tooth Paste & Tooth Brushes, Soap & Washclothes

Shampoo, Combs, Santizing Wipes, & anything else you can think of,

If you have, anything you would 1ike in the next newsletter, get in touch with me.

Barbara Bruce 8



